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Members
Present:

Jacquelyn Nash, Chair





Eric McBride




Antoinette Turner, Vice-Chair




Mark Cleveland



David Andress, Treasurer




Frank Emanuel




Eugene Williams, Parliamentarian



Ken Fields



Kimberly Geib






Heather Kilpatrick



Jessica Long (teleconferenced)




Robert Nichelson




Carolyn Patterson





Patricia Sampson




Errol Schell






Velda Stokes




Tara Wildes






Derya Williams




Gloria Coon






Alfreda Telfair




Ellen Schmitt

Members



Excused:

Leon V. Green






Annie Youngblood



Kerry Dunlavey
Members



Absent:

Leon B. Seymore

Proxy Member



Present:

Justin Bell






Linda R. Williams



Paul LaBonte
Proxy Member

Excused:

Marian Merritt
Staff


Deidre Kelley






Richard Dorman
Present:

Mary Martinez








I.
Meeting Called to Order
Jacquelyn Nash
Chair Nash called the meeting to order at 4:05 p.m.  
II.
Roll Call
Eugene Williams
Following the roll call, a quorum was declared.  Proxy members Justin Bell and Paul LaBonte were called to the table.
III.      Approval of July 22, 2010 Minutes
Jacquelyn Nash
Corrections to the attendance roster have been made and the minutes were approved.  Frank Emanuel suggested that a sigh-in sheet be used to eliminate any confusion of members in attendance.  Ms. Nash responded that his suggestion will be taken into consideration and will be discussed at the next Executive Committee meeting.
IV.
Moment of Silence
Public/Members

Ms Nash asked for a moment of silence to be observed for individuals who have died of HIV/AIDS, for those living with and affected by the disease and for everyone experiencing other emotional and psychological issues.  
V.
Administrative Agency
Deidre Kelley
The Administrative Agency report and Administrative Agency evaluation form have been provided to Planning Council members in order for administrative staff, Deidre Kelley, Richard Dorman and Mary Martinez, to be evaluated in several areas.  With the loss of Yvette Jefferson to the program, administrative staff responsibilities have been expanded to 
include Planning Council support. We sincerely hope that we have done a good job.  If there are areas that need improvement, please use the blank space on the evaluation form to let us know.  Upon completion, please place your form in the box located by the door as you exit.
VI.
Committee Reports 
Executive Committee
David Andress
Mr. Andress stated that the report is on page 4.  There are no apparent changes in the Florida ADAP and the situation remains the same, enrollment is still closed except by exceptions through patient physicians.  Patients have to certify that it is medically necessary for them to be allowed ADAP medications immediately.  Congress still has not taken action on the proposed legislation, however, an additional $25 million is available from HRSA.  States were required to apply for the $25 and funding announcements will be made by the end of the month.  Finally, the State Pharmacy discovered that it still had drugs on the ADAP formulary available for dispensing until September 1st. 
Nominating Committee
Derya Williams

Ms. Williams stated that a copy of the report is on page 3.  Ms. Williams asked members to review the list provided of qualified candidates to the 2011 slate of officers.  The committee stopped taking any further nominations July 31st.  There is no action required at this time except to review the list.
Pharmacy & Therapeutic Committee
Frank Emanuel

Mr. Emanuel stated that the report is on page 7.  The committee is recommending approval on recommendations 1 through 3 (refer to page 7).  Ms Nash asked for a motion, seconded, call for discussion and it was approved.
PLWH/A
Eugene Williams
The report is on page 8 and there are no actions to be taken.
Priority & Allocations
Heather Kilpatrick
The report is on page 10.  The Priority and Allocations Committee recommends approval of the breakout of Part A, MAI, Part B, and GRPCN funds as presented.  Ms. Nash asked for a motion, seconded, call for discussion and it was approved. David Andress wanted to confirm if there were changes in amount of percentages and was told that there weren’t.
IX.
Old Business
Members/Public

There was none.
X.
New Business
Jacquelyn Nash
Ms. Nash read a letter of resignation from Michael Cochran.  Mr. Andress asked for update on the Memorial Fund.  Ms. Deidre Kelley assured members that a treasurer’s report would be given at the October meeting with updates concerning this matter.  Mr. Andress reminded everyone that has not paid their yearly dues, please do so as soon as possible.
XI.
Announcements
Members
Errol Schell announced that on September 2nd, NEFWAA will be providing breakfast to acknowledge their success in obtaining a Mayoral Proclamation for August 13-Women’s HIV/AIDS Awareness Day as well as a Letter of Commendation from Governor Crist.  Finally, Ms. Nash concluded with an announcement that Leon V. Green had hip surgery and a card is circulating for well wishes.
XII.
Adjournment
Antoinette Turner
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
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Respectfully Submitted,








														


	Jacquelyn J. Nash, Chair					         Antoinette Turner, Vice Chair
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